
 

 

To: Representative Julie Fahey, Chair, House Committee On Rules 

Re: HB 4024-5 – Misleading Campaign Finance Limits and Disclosure – Oppose 

Dear Representative, 

As a retired high school math teacher, I find myself compelled to reach out to you on behalf of 

the countless young minds I've had the privilege to nurture over the years. My connection to our 

youth runs deep, as I've always sought to instill in them a profound belief in the reality of our 

democracy and their inherent ability to shape its course. 

I often reassured my students, inside and outside of the classroom,  that our democracy is not 

merely an abstract concept confined to history books, but a living, breathing entity that thrives 

on the voices and aspirations of ordinary citizens like them. I emphasized that they, too, have a 

rightful place in the political arena, where their ideas and convictions hold the power to effect 

meaningful change. 

It pains me to witness the erosion of this sacred trust in our democratic institutions, as bills like 

HB 4024-5 threaten to undermine the very foundation upon which our democracy stands. The 

youth of Woodburn, whom I've proudly mentored, look to us not only as guardians of their future 

but as stewards of a legacy built on principles of fairness, equality, and transparency. 

In the name of the countless students I've had the privilege to guide, I implore you to consider 

the profound implications of HB 4024-5 with the urgency it demands. The loopholes it harbors 

not only betray the trust of our citizens but also extinguish the flicker of hope that burns brightly 

within the hearts of our youth. 

We cannot allow our democracy to be held hostage by the interests of a privileged few. We owe 

it to our children, our community, and the generations yet to come to safeguard the sanctity of 

our electoral process and preserve the promise of a government of, by, and for the people. 

In the face of cynicism and disillusionment, let us reaffirm our commitment to the ideals that 

have guided our nation through its darkest hours. Let us stand together in defense of 

democracy, ensuring that the voices of our youth resonate loud and clear in the hallowed halls 

of power. 

Representative Fahey, I urge you to heed the call of history and reject HB 4024-5. Let us not 

betray the trust of those who look to us for leadership and inspiration. Let us honor the faith 

they've placed in our democratic institutions and prove, once and for all, that their voices 

matter. 

Thank you for your unwavering dedication to the people of Oregon and the ideals that bind us 

together as a community. 

With heartfelt sincerity, 

Felipe Lora 


